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I am writing today to urge you to adopt internationally validated non-animal 
test methods.  I believe more can be done in this country to reduce and one 
day, hopefully, eliminate, animal testing.  As these international tests are 
proving acceptable and reliable, I believe we have a duty in the United 
States to do our part to also have better testing methods that help, not 
hinder, human health.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerley,

P. Carmichael


